
 

 

 
October 3, 2024 

 
Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 
 
RE: 2024-00319; Response to Deficiency Letter 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
The Hardin County Water District, No. 1 (the “District”), pursuant to the Commission’s deficiency letter 
dated October 2, 2024, resubmits the following documentation to cure the deficiency with a supporting 
explanation of the changes made: 
 

 Purchased Water Adjustment Form – The previous filing date and effective date had erroneously 
stated “2023” when “2024” was intended. 

 Cover Letter – The previous cover letter was erroneously dated “2023” when “2024” was 
intended. The effective date stated in the cover letter was “September 25, 2024” which should 
have stated “September 24, 2024” 

 
Please contact me if you need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
___________________________ 
Richard B. Shufelt 
Skeeters, Bennett, Wilson & Humphrey 
Attorney for Hardin County Water District, No. 1 


